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Florianépolis - SC 2016

VIII CONGRESSO BRASILEIRO DE MICOLOGIA

October 09, 2015.

Dear colleagues,

The organizing committee of the VIII Congresso Brasileiro de Micologia is pleased to
announce the dates and place of the event that will be held in Floriandpolis next year. The congress
will be held at the campus of the Universidade Federal de Santa Catarina (UFSC), southern Brazil,
from 3 to 6 October, 2016.

Floriandpolis, also called Floripa, is a touristic city with the majority of its territory located
in an island. The city offers several housing options for the participants.

We will soon send out a call for submission of proposals for symposia and other activities.
The proposals can be submitted by anyone interested in participating in the congress.

Among the parallel activities are the Rick Foray, short courses and field trips to the Atlantic
Forest to visit the Araucaria forest, dunes and mangroves.

Save the date and please help us spread the word! Check out our webpage
(http://micologia2016.paginas.ufsc.br/) and follow us on Facebook and Instagram
(MICOLAB.micologia2016).

Best wishes,
WML
Maria Alice Neves

President of the Organizing Committee
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